Monday Homegroup Report 2024/5

Our Monday homegroup has grown in strength and fellowship. Numerically, we have reduced to nine with the departure of Elaine to Burgess Hill in the summer, but we have a steady attendance and all members constantly say how much they get out of it, how they look forward to meeting each week and how their faith, knowledge, love of and dependence on God has grown. During the past year we have finished our study of Acts, looked at Romans alongside the sermon series, and are currently following the subjects covered in the Alpha Course. We always find time each week to share our highs and lows and pray for each other and matters close to our hearts, in the community or the wider world. Why not consider joining a homegroup after Alpha? New members are always most welcome.

